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NOTICE

Waiver for visa required to Venezuelans traveling to Chile

Notice: #19-076
Audience: Travel Agencies
Effective date: Friday, June 28th 2019

To provide flexibility to Venezuelan passengers who do not have a visa to enter 
Chile, following the publication of Decree 237 of June 22, 2019 by the Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs and Security of Chile, the following guidelines have been 
established:

WAIVER CODE: W4190627VSVC

VENEZUELANS TRAVELING TO

DATES

• Applies to tickets issued until: June 25th 2019
• Original travel dates: June 25th to July 25th 2019
• Extended travel rebooking: by September 30th 2019 (inclusive)
• New travel date must start: before September 30th 2019 (inclusive) or based on tickets 

expiration rules.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

• Applies only to Venezuelan passengers.
• Passengers may be offered the option of making a date change without penalty, but applying 

the charge concerning the respective fare change.
• Refunds are permitted based on the fare rules and regulations applicable in the country.
• If the departure date is changed due to this inconvenience, the return date may be modified at 

the passenger's request.
• Additional travel expenses that may arise must be covered by the passenger.
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• CHILE (SCL)

Notes:
• Waiver code must be documented in the endorsement box/field and with an OSI

https://www.diariooficial.interior.gob.cl/publicaciones/2019/06/22/42386/01/1611284.pdf

